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Good afternoon

I have attached the instructions for the Year 12 Maths Exam which is taking place this coming Wednesday, 1st July.
Hopefully everything will run smoothly on the day and the students find it a worthwhile experience; I am sure many
are actually relishing the opportunity to show what they can do.

If you have any questions relating to the logistics then please do ask. I hope the forthcoming face-to-face sessions
on Tuesday 30th June will provide a superb opportunity to ask any questions and to revise some of the key concepts
from the year.

Many thanks, as always, for your continued support.
Kind regards
K Jobson

Head of Mathematics
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